WORN 74410

27 March 1979

Mr, Carl ", Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland, Kansas 65204

Dear Carl,

This will confirm your monitoring report of 20 March 1979
‘e were indeed on the air conducting equlnment tests and were
modulating with a one kiloHertz tone for frequency calibr=ation
at the time indicated,

Your report is apnreciated - it is nice to knuw that our
station is heard ell so far from our primary listening area,
Por vour information, ¥ O HN is a one kilowatt davlight
station onerating into directional antennas favoring trans-—

mission west of this location - some twentv miles from
"Toshington, D, C, Our format is adnult contemporary mmsic

with uourlv news broadcasts,

Thanks arain for vour report, GOUD LIoLINILGI!
5i cerely,

chard 3. b naevson KL I 0OH

Ric
Chief Engi neer, * O _L
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